
EXCHANGE OF NOTES (September 16, 1964) BETWEEN THE GOVERNI,CANADA AND THE GOVERNMENT OF THE UNITED STATES OF JREGARDING THE CONSTRUCTION, OPERATION AND MAINTENAN(LORAN-C STATION AND A MONITOR CONTROL STATION IN NEVLAND (with Annex).

The Ambassador of the United States of America to Canada to the Secr
State for External Affairs.

EMBASSY OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

OTTAWA, Ontario, September 16, 1
No. 72

Sm:

I have the honor to refer to discussions between officials of our twernments concerning the construction of a LORAN-C Station and its as.Monitor Control Station in Newfoundland.
On the instructions of my Government I wish to propose that oGovernments enter into an Agreement for the construction, operatiimaintenRnr- nf m T.nA7T n r - - -. -


